
                                                
 

 
 

Year 6 School Journey to Little Canada, PGL Activity Centre,  
Isle of Wight - Final Arrangements 

 
Monday 20th – Friday 24th May 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please find below important information regarding our upcoming school journey to the Little 
Canada PGL Activity Centre on the Isle of Wight. 
 
Departure 
 
Please assemble in the school hall on Monday 20th May at 7:00am with a packed lunch (no 
glass bottles or nut products) and plenty of drink. Due to ferry crossing times, it is essential 
that all pupils arrive on time so that the coach can leave promptly. 
 
Medical forms and medication 
 
It is essential that medical forms are completed for each child and handed into the school 
office by Friday 3rd May. Please speak to Miss Lisa if you have any issues with completing the 
form. 
 
All prescribed medication must be clearly labelled with your child’s name and instructions for 
dosage. Please hand all prescribed medication/forms, including inhalers and Epi-Pens to Mrs 
Smart on Monday morning.  
 
Kit list 
 
The children should have a packed, medium-sized suitcase/holdall with them, which they can 
carry. Please see kit list attached outlining items they should bring. The children will also need 
to bring a sleeping bag and pillow with them. Children should keep hold of their pillow and 
carry it alongside their packed lunch on the coach if it isn’t attached to their bag. They also 
need to bring one ‘disco outfit’ for Thursday evening.  
 
As we are travelling to an outdoor activity centre, the children are permitted to wear their 
own clothes and leavers’ hoody to travel in.   
 
Please note that children should not bring electronic items such as mobile phones to PGL. 
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Pocket Money 
 
PGL presents a rare opportunity for the children to bring pocket money on a school trip! 
Please arrange for £15 (maximum) in pound coins to be handed in at the office to Miss Lisa as 
soon as possible.  
 
Communication 
 
A reminder that all staff are in contact with the school on a daily basis; if you have any 
enquiries during the week please ask at the school office.  
In an emergency situation only, out of normal school hours, a member of staff can be 
contacted on 07751 928327. 
 
We will also update our school twitter page on a daily basis - please follow us:  
 
 

 
 

 
We are due back to school at 3:30pm on Friday 24th May; we will do our best to keep you 
informed of our progress via text. Please arrange for a family member to collect your child. 
 
We are all very excited to be returning to the Isle of Wight - our favourite PGL activity centre. 
The children have worked hard all year, especially with their booster classes, and deserve to 
be rewarded. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
class teacher. Thank you in advance for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K. Smart     Mr M. Kelleher 
Class 13 Teacher    Class 14 Teacher  
 


